

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

14th June 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,



The PTA Strawberry Tea will be taking place on Friday 21st June from 3pm. All children from Reception to Year 6 may be collected by an appropriate adult from 3pm to attend the Strawberry Tea. Children in Years 3 to 6 who are not collected will stay with their form teacher until normal pick up time at 3.40pm.

Extra-curricular clubs will not be taking place, however After School Club is available as usual should you wish to book a place for your child.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher









